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I oppose this bill. This will have a devastating impact on the fly tying and fly fishing 

industry. Fur is an essential ingredient for numerous flies. As a fly tyer, having the 

ability to get fur from local fly shops and fly tying companies is crucial to being able to 

tie the flies. Being able to sell fur for fly tying is a critical source of revenue for fly 

shops and the companies that source, produce, and supply it to the fly shops.  

 

This bill would have a harmful impact on the fly tying and fly fishing community. There 

should be an exemption for fly tying companies that source, produce, and supply fur 

to customers and fly shops; as well as exemption for fly shops that receive and 

supply fur for their customers.  

 


